

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic met today with the US Ambassador to the Republic of Serbia, Mr. Michael Kirby.

During the meeting, the two sides exchanged their views on current international issues, Serbia's OSCE Chairmanship, the situation in the Western Balkan region, and on major bilateral topics.

Minister Dacic voiced his pleasure over the positive dynamic of the bilateral dialogue and underscored the efforts and dedication invested by Serbia, as the country holding the OSCE Chairmanship in 2015, with the aim of arriving at a generally acceptable solution to put an end to the Ukrainian crisis.